



Headteacher: Mr Andrew Swainson

www.cockingtonprimary.org.uk

Email: admin@cockingtonprimary.org.uk

Phone: 01803 214100 Old Mill Road, Torquay, Devon, TQ2 6AP



Thursday, 11th September 2025

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers,

Re: Year 6 Torre Abbey Trip

We have arranged some wonderful events for our Year 6 children linked to this half-term's Learning Enquiry.

On the morning of **Wednesday 17th September**, we will be taking a walk to Torre Abbey House and Gardens to use their fabulous garden space and Palm House. Here, the children will practise their photography and sketching skills and will study the adaptation of plants.

Please can you make sure that your child comes to school in their full school uniform, and that they bring a waterproof coat if the weather forecast is for rain. We will inform the school kitchen of our trip, however we plan to be back in time for our normal lunch break.

Look out for photos of our events on the school Facebook and Instagram page and upcoming newsletters.

If you have any questions, please contact your child's class teacher on the email addresses below.

Kind regards,

Mrs Washington

Year 6 Team Leader

lwashington@cockingtonprimary.org.uk
mcollier@cockingtonprimary.org.uk
cyates@cockingtonprimary.org.uk

'Believe, Achieve, Succeed'